IPRO 315
Design of a Large-Scale Structure

Objective

Our goal is to find a viable, economical design of a structure to support a green building. We are
partnered with IPRO 335 in order to accomplish this. They will control the architectural design
and sustainability, while IPRO 315 will design a structure that will support the building. Through
this coordination communication successfully between different disciplines will be practiced.
This project will consist of replacing Gunsaulus Hall, a graduate dorm on the IIT campus, with a
larger and more efficient building.

Basic Organization and Tasks

IPRO 315 delegated the tasks into two main groups: structural design and foundation
design. The first half of the semester was dedicated to architectural design, which was
done by IPRO 335. After they had completed their design, the structural design and
foundation design teams began their analysis of the system.

Accomplishments

The main task of designing a large-scale structure was completed. Calculations,
placement, and design considerations were taken into account for the columns, beams,
floor slabs, shearwalls, caissons, grade beams, collars and sheet pile.

Critical barriers and obstacles

The main obstacle in this course was the coordination between the two IPROs. The
information relay of the architects’ design was very slow, creating a crunch for the
design of the structure and foundation. However, through good communication skills,
IPRO 315 was able to finish their design before the deadline.

Conclusions

IPRO 315 successfully designed a structure to support the sustainable building designed
by IPRO 335 for lIT’s campus.
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